Attorney General Luz Adriana Camargo

Avenida Calle 24 No. 52 – 01

Bogotá DC

Colombia

Dear Attorney General, 

I am writing to express my deep concern for the safety of human rights and environmental land defenders in Colombia. Jani Silva, president of the Association for the Integral Sustainable Development of the Amazonian Pearl (ADISPA), received  a phone call threatening her life on September 10, 2024. Unknown men were seen around Jani Silva’s house and ADISPA’s office in the town center of Puerto Asís on the same day.

I call on you to act with the utmost diligence to investigate the threats and attacks against Jani Silva and members of ADISPA, to identify those responsible for ordering these attacks, and to bring them to justice in fair trials, in order to prevent further attacks against human rights defenders in the Bajo Putumayo region.

Yours sincerely, 

